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Comparison of Current Trainee Lists — Puget Sound and San Francisco

Candidate Puget Sound Exam __ San Francisco Exam Program Chosen Year
Pullin, J. 2016 2017 San Francisco 2017
Bozina, T. 2016 2017 Puget Sound 2018
Stevens, M. 2016 2017 San Francisco 2019
Bostick, M. 2018 2019 [pending] n/a

Trevor Bozina took the exams in both SF (2017) and Puget Sound (2016)

Trevor chose to train in Puget Sound starting 5/1/2018 and licensed 2/3/2020
Source: BPC Trainee Candidate Status List dated February 11, 2020

Trevor Bozina was listed number 9 on the SF list as of 2/22/2019 TBD with candidate after him

commencing training on 1/14/2019
Source: Board of Pilot Commissioners for the Bays of San Francisco, San Pablo, and
Suisun update 2/22/2019

Trevor chose to commence training in Puget Sound 8.5 months earlier than he could have in SF

Jesse Pullin took exams in both SF (2017) and Puget Sound (2016)
Jesse was listed as number 2 on the 2017 SF list and started training there on 8/14/2017, 13
months after the Puget Sound top candidate from 2016 started training
Source: Board of Pilot Commissioners for the Bays of San Francisco, San Pablo, and
Suisun update 2/22/2019
Source: BPC Trainee Candidate Status List dated February 11, 2020
Jesse took the 2016 Puget Sound exam and listed as number 3 initially but declined to train - he
was already training in SF
Jesse chose to commence training in SF 6 months earlier than he could have in Puget Sound

Matthew Stevens took exams in both SF (2017) and Puget Sound (2016)

Matthew was listed as number 10 on the 2017 SF list and started training there on 1/14/2019
Source: Board of Pilot Commissioners for the Bays of San Francisco, San Pablo, and
Suisun update 2/22/2019

Matthew took the 2016 Puget Sound exam and listed as number 12 on February 11, 2020

update; that next trainee after him on the list started training on 3/15/19
Source: BPC Trainee Candidate Status List dated February 11, 2020

Matthew chose to commence training in SF 2 months earlier than he could have in Puget Sound

Mark Bostick took exams in both SF (2019) and Puget Sound (2018)

Mark was listed as number 10 on the Puget Sound 2018 exam updated February 11, 2020
Source: BPC Trainee Candidate Status List dated February 11, 2020

Mark was listed number 14 on the 2019 SF list with 9 ahead of him waiting to start training as of

10/16/2019
Source: Board of Pilot Commissioners for the Bays of San Francisco, San Pablo, and
Suisun update 2/22/2019

Mark is listed as next candidate eligible to start training in Puget Sound as of the BPC update on

February 11, 2020
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